
The May meeting of GSCC was held on May 6, 2018 at Hanser House in Pawleys Island, SC at 4:00 PM. 

President George welcomed all. Twenty one members were in attendance.   

President’s Report: George Washnak reported that attendance at the Cars and Coffee held in May was sparse. He 
also stated that Pat Hicks has volunteered to continue in the role of Jason’s House Coordinator.      

VP Report:  None 

Treasurer’s Report: Dee Lopes gave the Treasurer’s report.   

Secretary Report:   Cindy Baine stated that the April minutes were submitted for the club website.   

Membership Report:  The Membership Chair, Mickey Sharp, reported that there are 54 members at the present 
time and that he has e-mailed a current membership roster to all members.  There are three honorary members.     

Activity Report:  Debbie Washnak reported that plans for the 6/10/18 club picnic are progressing.  She reminded 
members to bring their own drinks (no alcohol), chairs, bathing suits, etc.  She also stated that she is still working on 
getting the trip to Georgia for the train ride organized.  The Activities Committee is still working out a trip to Mt. 
Airy, North Carolina as well as a return trip to the Biltmore House in November. 

Old Business:   

Cars and Coffee – the next Cars and Coffee will be on June 3, 2018.   

October Car Show:  Larry Baine stated that the Car Show Committee met and have decided on the trophies. Larry 
displayed a sample of the trophy for the top three winners in six categories.  He also showed a sample trophy for 
best entry 1984 and older and 1985 and newer as well as best in show and the people’s choice winner.  He suggested 
that a plaque of appreciation be presented to Jud Kuhn.  550 flyers were distributed as well as 10 posters. He said 
that Donna Dobbins has already gotten the goody bags ready and he thanked her for her effort. Larry stated that 
more volunteers are needed.  

New Business:   

Cars & Coffee: The next Cars & Coffee will be on June 3, 2018.  

Upcoming Cruise Ins:  George Washnak handed out a list of upcoming May and June car shows and stated that he 
will have the list posted on our website.  

Jason’s House:  George stated that Jason’s House will start up for the year on June 2, 2018.  Pat Hicks will get 
information to members via e-mail. 

Future Meeting Locations:  The next meeting will be on July 8, 2018 and the location is still to be determined.  

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:20 PM. 

Cindy Baine, Secretary 


